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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 3:23 PM


To: Maria Rea


Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage; Garwin Yip


Subject: ROC on LTO Uncertainties List


Attachments: List of Uncertainties_Abbreviated.docx


Maria,


Here is a short list of ROC on LTO uncertainties that we have identified that would benefit from cycling


through a structured AMP. I welcome any comments or follow-up.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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